INVITATION TO BID- Bid Contract 2022-26
May 2, 2022

Sealed Bids will be received at the office of the Executive Director of The
Mattabassett District Water Pollution Control Facility, Cromwell, Connecticut,
until 2:00 PM on Thursday, June 2, 2022, for:

PRIMARY SEDIMENTATION BASIN NO. 1 - SCUM SKIMMER SYSTEM
UPGRADE PROJECT

This bid includes furnishing of materials, labor, equipment, and supplies
necessary for the Scum Skimmer System (Sedimentation Basin No. 1).

A mandatory Pre-Bid Conference and site visit will be held in the Administration
Building of the Mattabassett District on Thursday, May 12, 2022, at 10 AM.

The bid forms, contract terms, and specifications are available electronically on

line on our website at www.mattabassettdistrict.org. Questions regarding this

bid may be directed to Mr. Prashanth Emmanuel (Emmanuel), of Wright-Piece

Engineers, at 860-852-1907, or Prashanth.emmanuel@wright-pierce.com.

The Board of Directors of The Mattabassett District reserves the right to reject
any or all bids; to accept any bid, all in its sole discretion, and to withdraw this
invitation to bid at any time before or after the bids are opened. Bids will not be
received after the stated bid due opening date and time. Bids submitted cannot

be faxed or sent by email and will not be considered.

By order of The Mattabassett District
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Arthur G. Simonian, P.E.
Executive Director



